Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered.  The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

(1) What has the budget allocated to libraries in your local authority been in each year from 2009 to 2018?

(2) How much has been spent on security for libraries in each of those years?
Please see the attached supporting document in response to questions 1 and 2.
(3) How many libraries were transferred from council management to that of a private company during this period? 
None.

(4) Are there plans to outsource management of any libraries currently run and managed by the council?
The are no current plans to outsource management of any libraries

(5) How many former library premises were sold off by the council to a private company during this period?
None.

(6) Are there any libraries in your local authority area which are now entirely run and owned by a private company, and if so, could you please provide details?
No.

Please provide the information in accessible excel format, with totals tallied and presented separately for each year.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

